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 The CBI eMessages for the month of November are sponsored by
Lauren Bellon

in loving memory of her father, Bernard Lambert (AH)

Saturday, November 12, 2022

Parashat Vayera / פּרָָשׁתַ וַיּרֵָא
This week's Torah Sparks

SHABBAT SERVICE - In Person*
*Kiddush will be in the Tomarin Room after the service.

Saturday, November 12th @ 9:30 am

Led by Fanny Dolanksy and Howard Slepkov

This Week's Torah Portion will be chanted by
Esther Barak-Rubin

and the Haftarah will be chanted by
Bob Goldenberg

 

Pre-registration is strongly encouraged to attend any in-person services or events
at CBI, and is required for non-members and guests.

Kindly pre-register here no later than Friday, November 11th @ 6 pm.  

If you are unable to pre-register but wish to attend,
you will be registered at the door. 

Covid-19 Protocols @ CBI
New Protocols: Effective October 29th, 2022

1. Masking* will no longer be mandatory,
but is highly encouraged especially in the sanctuary.

2. For security purposes, all members should pre-register
for each service and program event.

3. For security purposes, all guests must pre-register
for each service and program event.

*CBI reserves the right to reinstitute a mandatory masking policy, if required.

 

Sunday, November 13th @ 10:00 am

HOLOCAUST EDUCATION WEEK PROGRAM
with Reverend Heather Lighthouse

'Why the horrors of Auschwitz are still relevant today' 
 

Pre-registration is strongly encouraged to attend any in-person services or events
at CBI, and is required for non-members and guests.

Kindly pre-register here no later than Friday, November 11th @ 6 pm.  

If you are unable to pre-register but wish to attend,
you will be registered at the door. 

All CBI Members are members of CBI Foundation

The Annual General Meeting of Congregation B’nai Israel Foundation will be held on Monday
November, 21 at 7:00 pm.

The Meeting will be held by ZOOM format.  
All congregants are urged to attend in order that we can achieve a quorum.

A proxy form will be available for those unable to attend.

ZOOM link, Meeting agenda, and Minutes of Previous Annual General Meeting (December 6,
2021) will be sent out in a separate mailing prior to the meeting.

Share the news of your family or of our community and their family* 

Refuah Shlema

to 
Stan Sadava,
Harold Nash

and to all who are ill.

May the Lord bless, show kindness,
 grant health and peace to everyone.

Out Of The Cold - Niagara

     
For many years our synagogue has volunteered in the OUT OF THE COLD program.

This program is run by many churches in Niagara. Each night of the week the
church provides a hot meal for homeless, lonely and needy people.

Our synagogue has participated in this program
for more years than I can remember.

Our synagogue sends 1 or 2 volunteers per month. It runs from November to
March. There is no contact with the recipients. The food is packaged up and slid

across a table.  All volunteers wear masks. 

If you're interested, please contact KAREN CAPLAN
@  905.980.0317

        or
karen.e.caplan@gmail.com

 

   

CBI still has blue barrels in the Tomarin Room for accepting non-
perishable food donations for Community Care.

Their most needed food items are:
- Canned foods: meats, tuna, salmon, etc.

- Canned fruits and vegetables

- Juices (no sugar added)

- Healthy snacks (peanut-free)

- Peanut Butter

* Participate in an act of Tikun Olam *

* Help those less fortunate *

* Perform a mitzvah *

 
*Please email details to be included in the eMessage

 

Morning Minyans 

Mazal Tov and Thanks
to all who helped make our Minyanim these past few Thursdays!

 
Join us every Thursday,

with Howard Slepkov leading us IN-PERSON!

November 15th @ 7:30 pm

Zoom Torah Study 

with Rabbi Moshe

"Institutional Prayer in Judaism: How To Pray"

This Torah Study will be dedicated to the memory of LEON DONSKY:
Yhi Zichro Baruch-May the Memory of the Righteous always be for a Blessing.

Zoom link will be provided on Sunday, November 13th via eMessage
 

November 20th @ 10:00 am

Guest Speaker: Yaron Dekel

'The Role of the Contemporary Jewish Agency in the Jewish Diaspora'

 

 November 21st @ 7 pm

CBI Foundation

Annual General Meeting

held on the ZOOM platform

ZOOM Registration details to follow...
 

 

November 27th @ 10 am

Another edition of CBI's Yiddish Club

with Robert Goldenberg 

more details to follow... 
 

December 4th @ 10 am

CBI Member Harvey Brownstone will present a discussion about

filmmaker Razid Season's 'Kaddish'
 

December 18th @ 12 pm

CBI's Hanukkah Party is back!

Join us for Latkes, Knishes, Sufganyot, Music & Dancing!

More details to follow...

Donations To CBI
Donations to CBI provide a convenient, meaningful and worthwhile manner in which to honour someone,

offer condolences, offer a speedy recovery or mark a special occasion, etc.

Choose from the following available funds to be listed in your recognition:

Rabbi's Discretionary Fund
Library Fund
Chesed Fund

Kiddush Fund
Torah Fund

Security Fund
Simcha Lunch Fund

Tree Of Life Fund
Prayer Book Fund

Education Fund
General Fund

Email or call 905.685.6767 CBI during office hours (or leave a voicemail)
Donations can be made with a credit card, cheque or cash

An appropriate acknowledgement will be sent to the
recipient you wish to acknowledge upon receipt of your donation

Memorial (Yahrzeit) Plaques for the Memorial Boards located
in the Sanctuary are $200 each (partial tax receipt)

Tree Of Life plaques are available
Leaves are $180 each plus inscription fee

Tax receipts will be issued

Out of town donors may donate from our website: www.jewishstcatharines.com

accepted (prefered)
as well as cheque, Visa & Master Card

              
CBI has a full stock of Shabbat and Memorial Yahrzeit candles*

Please email Serge at the office or call 905-685-6767 to arrange purchase
NOTE: Other CBI Gift Shop items are available

*Photo for illustration only

Congregation B'nai Israel is proud to participate in Charitable Gaming through 
Delta Bingo and Gaming St Catharines

This ongoing financial support allows us to offer much needed
programs and services

When we come together, we make things possible for our community

Thanks to Delta Bingo for their monthly donations to CBI

CBI Office

Should you require assistance to arrange a meeting,
Please contact Serge Chriqui, our office administrator, by email anytime or call 905.685.6767

Email Contacts:
Office Administrator

eMessage Administrator
President

Membership
Chesed Committee

Facility Rentals
Website

Copyright © 2022 Congregation B'nai Israel, All rights reserved.
 

Privacy Information

It is prohibited to use any of the information in this email for commercial or solicitation purposes
Permission is granted to forward the entire content of this email

Failure to comply will result in the application of the full force of the laws of Ontario and Canada

You can update your preferences
 

USE THIS OPTION ONLY IF YOU DEFINITELY WANT TO UNSUBSCRIBE
unsubscribe from this list.

With many thanks to the Internet, MailChimp and Photoshop
and all those who are contributing to our CBI eMessages
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